
VILLA 
CODOLAR

M I 3 2 8





BEDROOMS: 3

BATHROOMS: 3

SWIMMING POOL

AC

ES VEDRA VIEWS

LAUNDRY ROOM

300M TO THE BEACH

AUTOMATIC ACCESS DOOR



To escape of daily life, this 
villa, is a natural oasis in the 
west coast of the island. The 
villa has an spectacular view 
to EsVedra and is located 
within a less than 300 meters 
walk from the  beach. A 
modern villa with big living 
room, open space well 
equipped kitchen, three 
ensuite double bedrooms,  one 
guest bathroom and a laundry 
space that can be used as an 
extra room. The wide walls 
keep the temperature 
naturally cool in the house, 
but the property is also 
provided with air 
conditioning, central heating 
and fireplace. It is fully 
fenced, with automatic access 
door, internal parking, pool 
and bbq area.
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